
  

NSTU Provincial Executive Meeting 
October 21, 2022 

H I G H L I G H T S  
Emailed, Monday, October 24, 2022 

 
 
1. Filed the Table Officers Report; 
 
2. Approved members for the John Huntley Memorial Internship Program for a 2-day session: 
 
3. Selected a member to serve on the Finance & Property Committee with a term to expire July 31, 2023; 
 
4. Selected a member to serve on the Member Services Committee with a term to expire July 31, 2024; 
 
5. Selected member to participate in the Parliamentary Procedures Training; 
 
6. Approved a recommendation that as part of the NSTU’s Bill 75 mobilization plan, updated Bill 75 information 

be provided that reviews its contents, impacts, and steps taken, as well as training for Local Presidents no 
later than November 4, 2022 so that it may be shared widely with membership; 

 
7. Approved a number of recommendations from the Strategic Planning Report; 
 
8. Approved a recommendation that the Strategic Planning Report be released to NSTU Leadership by sending 

electronic copies via email to each Local President, Regional Representative Council Chair, and Professional 
Association President and then released to NSTU Membership by posting on the NSTU website. 

 
9. Approved a recommendation that the NSTU Provincial Executive request a written explanation from a 

Professional Association regarding the October Conference Agenda as soon as reasonably possible; 
 
10. Approved a recommendation that a matter be referred to the NSTU Discipline Committee; 
 
11. Approved Conference Grants in the amount of $600 each; 
 
12. Selected the Hotel Halifax and Barrington Hotel as the NSTU Contract Hotels for 2023-2025; 
 
13. Approved the following timeline for the Northside-Victoria Region By-Election: 

• Nominations to open Monday, October 24, 2022 at 8:00 a.m. 

• Nominations to close Thursday, November 10, 2022 at 4:00 p.m. 

• By-Election date to be Wednesday, December 14, 2022 from 6:00 a.m. to 8:00 p.m. 
 
14. Approved a recommendation that the NSTU endorse the NS Chapter of the Coalition for Healthy School 

Food; 
 
15. Approved a recommendation that the survey for Equity-Deserving Members be circulated to NSTU members. 
 
 
 


